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We are still about 5-6 marshals short for our Hilly 5 race on the 14th July.
This is looking to be our biggest event in years with people itching to get back to proper
racing and we want it to go off as smoothly as possible.
All you will need on the night is the ability to point in the right direction (and perhaps a
cheery smile, although this is not essential), and full training will be given prior to the race.

If you are running and can donate a family member or if you can’t run on the night your help
will be appreciated.

I look forward to hearing from you

Regards

Billy

.
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